
 

Update 

2022 

We are pleased to announce that the program has been extended until March 31, 2022 as our efforts to 

increase awareness and expand the installation of solar and clean energy technologies are paying off.  

The program began in late June 2021 and is open to residents and small businesses in Holliston, 

Ashland, Natick and Framingham. Vendors were selected through a competitively selected 

procurement process to partner with us in providing cost effective solar and heat pump technology 

options to residents and small businesses. 

Through the first six months of the program, contracts for over sixty air source and ground source 

(geothermal) heat pumps have been signed and new incentives have been proposed for the Mass Save 

program. In addition, more than fifty-five solar contracts have been executed equating to more than 

500kw of electricity generated in the MetroWest area. It was nice seeing the first solar installation in 

the program take place in Holliston! 

  

 

We look forward to building on this success in the remaining months of the program. For more 

information or to sign up for a no cost assessment or proposal, visit www.metrowestcleanenergy.com 

Please help spread the word and thank you for your interest in exploring these technologies and 

supporting local efforts to reduce our carbon footprint. 

http://www.metrowestcleanenergy.com/

